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NOBAFIX®-sterile 
 
REF 731108  
 

Product Description and 
Purpose 
The sterile fixation bandage is 
individually packed. It is 8 cm wide and 
4 m long (in stretched condition). 
Owing to its weave, it has a fine, 
smooth and tight structure. As a damp 
bandage, NOBAFIX®-sterile is used to 
shape and/or fix plaster splints. It 
serves also as a fixation for wound 
pads. 
 
 

Composition 
Polyester 
                                       
 

Normative and Legal  
Requirements 

NOBAFIX®-sterile is a medical product 
in accordance with the MDD, class Is, 
rule 1, and complies with the 
requirements of the current medical 
device directive. 
 
Sterilization of the product complies 
with DIN EN 11135. 
 
The product does not contain 
dangerous toxic substances according 
to REACH. It has CE marking and DIN 
EN ISO 15223-1 labels on all its 
packaging. 

 
 
 
 

 
Packaging 
Primary packaging:        paper-film 
 resp. film-film 
 packaging 
 
Secondary packaging:   folding box  
 made of 
 cellulose 
 
Tertiary packaging: carton made of 
 cellulose    
 

 
Storage  
To be stored in a dry and dust-free 
environment 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The product bears the  marking, 
in compliance with the directive’s 
conformity procedures 
 
 
       

        
 
 
              


